From: Yash Bhagwanji 
Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:22 PM
To: Michael Hall <mhall61@fau.edu>
Cc: Angela Rhone <arhone@fau.edu>; Peggy Goldstein <pgoldste@fau.edu>; Cristobal Salinas <salinasc@fau.edu>; Melissa Mariani <mmarian5@fau.edu>; Katie Miller <millerk@fau.edu>
Subject: Re: New Course Proposal

Good question, Mike. I think it would be fine to review as long as the applicant understands a course number needs to be obtained. It was more about giving information. However, it may be helpful to find out if UUPC requires the number before it gets to them.

Thanks,
Yash

On Apr 9, 2018, at 2:56 PM, Michael Hall <mhall61@fau.edu> wrote:
No conflicts with ESHP for the EDG/RCR course.
 
Approve the BECE catalog change.
 
Last time, Yash brought up having an actual course number assigned prior to seeking committee approval.  Is this something we are considering as part of protocol?
 
Mike
 
Michael E. Hall, PhD, CHES
Florida Atlantic University
Department of Exercise Science & Health Promotion
777 Glades Rd, ED-474
Boca Raton, FL 33431
561-297-2420
Mhall61@fau.edu
 
From: Angela Rhone 
Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:35 PM
To: Peggy Goldstein <pgoldste@fau.edu>; Yash Bhagwanji <ybhagwan@fau.edu>; Michael Hall <mhall61@fau.edu>; Cristobal Salinas <salinasc@fau.edu>; Melissa Mariani <mmarian5@fau.edu>; Katie Miller <millerk@fau.edu>
Cc: Angela Rhone <arhone@fau.edu>
Subject: New Course Proposal
 
Please note new course proposal and return ASAP!
 
Regards,
Angela Rhone
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